
       HIGH STREET PRIMARY ACADEMY 
        High Street, Stonehouse, PLYMOUTH, PL1  3SJ 

      Tel: 01752  225649  Fax:  01752 222031 
      Email:   high.st.primary.school@plymouth.gov.uk 

 

 

Dear parents and carers,  

 

On Friday 14th June, the children in Key Stage 2 will be taking part in the final part 

of the Young Readers event. This will involve a short trip to Drake Circus shopping 

centre in the morning, where the children will take part in some book-related activities. 

They will also receive their third and final FREE book! 

 

Please ensure that your child comes to school wearing full uniform and that they 

bring a waterproof coat in case of poor weather. As this trip is in the morning, 

lunch time arrangements will be unaffected. 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s class 

teacher, or speak to our office staff. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Hedger 

KS2 Lead 
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